
  

  

NEGLECT NOT THE GIFT THAT IS IN THEE 

 

Headteacher: Ms H Marriott MA, NPQH  

Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ 

Telephone: 020 8509 9446  

Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

Website: www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

Dear Parent / Carers, 
  
We are delighted to invite your child to our summer school in August. Our summer school 
offers incoming Year 7 students an opportunity to have some fun, make friends and get to 
know their school better. We are planning an exciting range of activities led by our staff and 
we are confident your child will have a great time learning and making friends over the 
fortnight. 
 
The number of places is very limited so an early reply is advisable. 

Please reply no later than Friday 28th June if you would like a place. We wish to plan activities 
over the ten days and would prefer if your child attended for full weeks rather than odd days. 
Please indicate on the form below when you would like your child to attend. You are welcome 
to book for one or both weeks. 

https://forms.office.com/e/69N8Q3m9dU 

We will confirm your booking by email. 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Ms R Schaber 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

Walthamstow School for Girls 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/69N8Q3m9dU

